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Clackamas County Farm Bureau offers scholarships

Clackamas County Farm Bureau is proud to announce its 2017 scholarship program.
Scholarships are available to any Clackamas County high school graduate, current county
resident, or prior recipient pursuing a career in agriculture or a related field at a two- or four-year
institution of higher learning.

Scholarships will be awarded between $500 and $3,000 per recipient. A total of $15,000 will be
awarded this year.

“Farm Bureau is proud to support Oregon students interested in agriculture,” said Tom
Winterrowd, scholarship coordinator for Clackamas County Farm Bureau. “Today’s students are
the future of Oregon’s family farming and ranching community.”

The scholarship deadline is March 15, 2017.

Find the application at oregonfb.org/scholarships.

For more information, contact Tom Winterrowd, 503.263.2696.
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* Note to Editors: “Farm Bureau” is a registered trademark; please capitalize in all cases.

The state’s largest general farm organization, Oregon Farm Bureau (OFB) is a grassroots,
nonpartisan, nonprofit organization representing the interests of the state's farmers and
ranchers in the public and policymaking arenas.



